CITY OF ROSEBURG

MEMORANDUM
DATE: November 15, 2022
TO: Assistant City Manager/Recorder Amy Sowa
FROM: City Administration Office

SUBJECT: STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS RECEIVED - WA-23-01
FIVE-YEAR WATER DISTRIBUTION MAIN REPLACEMENT PROGRAM

We are attaching hereto the statements of qualifications (SOQ) received by the City
Recorder’s Office by 2:00 p.m., November 15, 2022, in response to the above SOQ.

1. Pinnacle Engineering, Inc. 4. 3J Consulting
3329 NE Stephens Street 9600 SW Nimbus Ave., Ste. 100
Roseburg, Oregon 97470 Beaverton, Oregon 97008
541-440-4871 503-946-9365 ext 223
bryce@pinnacleengineeringinc.com Ashley.doty@3j-consultinng.com
Addendum No. 1 - No Addendum No. 1 - Yes

2. RH2 Engineering, Inc. 5. Keller Associates
3553 Arrowhead Drive, Ste. 200 245 Commercial Street, Ste. 210
Medford, Oregon 97504 Salem, Oregon 97301
541-326-4370 503-364-2002
hfarris@rh2.com nbeyer@kellerassociates.com
Addendum No. 1 - Yes Addendum No. 1 - Yes

3. Century West Engineering
5500 Meadows Road, Ste. 250
Lake Oswego, Oregon 97035
903-419-2130 ext 105
iDebolt@centurywest.com
Addendum No. 1 - Yes

ATTEST:

Ay Astra_ b e s Wty

Amy L. SoWa ’ Korée D. Tate
Asst. City Manager/Recorder Management Assistant

cc: Project File



